
Subject RE: Ennerdale Timber Haulage - KM response 08.04.2022

From May, Kevin <kevin.may@forestryengland.uk>

To Daniel Young <d.young1710@live.com>

Copy clerk@eandkpc.co.uk <clerk@eandkpc.co.uk>, Houghton, James
<james.houghton@cumbria.gov.uk>, Cllr Arthur Lamb
<arthur.lamb@cumbria.gov.uk>

Date 08/04/2022 13:50

Daniel

Many thanks for your further correspondence on this maƩer.   I hope my response as below reassures you on our
approach to this maƩer and our wish to transport Ɵmber from the Ennerdale Valley in a way that appropriately
responds to the range of issues, including any community concerns.

In terms of your specific points:

Firstly we remain of the opinion that the guidance applies to Scotland and has not been adopted at a GB level. 

Secondly we are content that the route(s) we are using are classified as ‘agreed’ routes.

Forestry England works to the highest possible standards and in relaƟon to Ɵmber haulage from Ennerdale, we
have undertaken the following measures to miƟgate against any issues arising from our operaƟons:

•            Discussing with the regional Timber Transport Group
•            MeeƟng on site to discuss with Highways and Police
•            Appropriately assessing the issues, considering miƟgaƟon and communicaƟng/acƟoning them
•            Raising awareness with the PC of the harvesƟng operaƟons required to respond to issued SPHN’s
•            AƩended the consultaƟon and engagement meeƟng with the PC on 21.3.2022.

In summary, I remain of the opinion that Forestry England, in relaƟon to Ɵmber transport from Ennerdale, is acƟng
reasonably, appropriately discharging our responsibiliƟes. 

Many thanks,

Kevin
Kevin May (he/him)
Forest Management Director – North England Forest District | Forestry England
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Subject: FW: Ennerdale Timber Haulage
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